UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

Bhwst JUN 30 1380
Docket No. ST 50-483

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. John K. Bryan
Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149
St. Louis, Missouri 63166

Dear Mr. Bryan:

SUBJECT: QA PROGRAI FOR FIRE PROTECTION

On March 20, 1980, the NRC requested additional information on your Quality
Assurance Program. The 3NUPPS letter of May 27, 1980 from Mr. Petrick to
Mr. Denton responded to those NRC questions found in enclosure 2 of the
March 20 request. The NRC staff has reviewed these responses and finds them
acceptable. To date, the iC has not received your responses to the
enclosure 1 questions.

Sincerely,

!
ﬂé{m v
8. 8. Ybungblobd, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1

Division of Licensing

ccs: See next page
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Mr. J. K. Bryas JUN 3 0 1380

cc: Mr. Nicholas A. Petrick
Executive Director - SNUPPS
5 Choke Cherry Road
Rockville, Maryland 20850

Gerald Charnoff, Esq.
Shaw, Pittman, Potts,
Trowbridge & Madden
1800 M Street, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20036

Mr. J. E. Birk

Assistant to the General Counsel
Union Electric Company

P. 0. Box 149

St. Louis, Missouri 63166

Dr. Vern Starks
Route 1, Box 863
Yetchikan, Alaska 99901

Ms, Treva Hearn, Assistant General
Counsel

Missouri Public Service Commission

P. 0. Box 360

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

Pesident Inspector

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P. 0. Box 1748

Jefferson City, Missouri 65101



